
Chris Hards will attend the Cambridge Forum for International Wealth Advisors 3rd Generation in
Chantilly France from 14-16 May 2025. 

The invite-only Forum is an annual meeting of leading international private practice advisors who
advise HNW & UHNW international families on estates, trusts, and tax law, to explore common
concerns, exchange ideas and resolve challenges faced on behalf of clients.

If you are attending and would like to connect, please reach out to Chris directly. 
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https://www.ogier.com/people/chris-hards/

